
St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia  V0M 1A3   (604) 796-9181                           

www.stanthonyagassiz.ca   email:   st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to 
the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life. 

Twenty SIXTH Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 25, 2022 

Pastor:   Fr. Dennis O. Flores 
   dflores@rcav.org                      
Deacon:  Jamie Meskas 
                 jamiemeskas@gmail.com 
Administrative Assistant:   Beccie Bokenfohr 
                 st.anthonys@shaw.ca 
                (604) 796-9181 
Sunday Mass Times:  Saturday Mass of Anticipation:  4 pm 
                                                      Sunday:  10:30 am 
 

Weekday Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, 
Friday – 9 am; Tuesday – 7 pm                                                                    
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   20 minutes prior to Mass or by 
appointment 
Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:  All Fridays  
9:30 am to 10:30 am; Benediction at 10:15 am 
 
 

Rosary begins 30 minutes prior to Mass 
Saturday Sept 24 4 pm +Peter Harrison 

+Annie & Dominic D’Mello 
 

Sunday Sept 25 10:30 
am 

Cainglet Family   

Monday Sept 26 9 am Juanito  Princess Serrano  

Tuesday Sept 27 7 pm Balista Family  

Wednesday  Sept 28 9 am Liturgy Of the Word  

Thursday Sept 29 9 am Jaxen Claggett (birthday)  

Friday 
 

Sept 30 9 am Ramirez Family  
Souls of those who are 
separated from My church, 
and your own intentions 

 

9:30 
am 

Exposition of Blessed 
Sacrament 

 

10:15 
am 

Benediction  

Saturday Oct 1 4 pm Paul Harrison  

 
Last Sunday Collections 

Envelope $1527.00 

Loose $412.80 

Other  

Total $1939.80  

 
 

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our 
Parish family:   Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph and Jeanette 
Watson,  Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel,  Joan Vowles, Stella 
Hildebrandt, Adriana Striker, Ellen Thompson, Paul McKenzie, 
Marilyn Struys, Doris Rusnak, Pat Donegan, Urs Spaeti, Pat 
Schmid 
 

Please pray for the most recently deceased:  Dolores 
Firkins 

Stewardship Reflection                               
September 25, 2022 – 26th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

“My child, remember that you received what was good 
during your lifetime while Lazarus likewise received 
what was bad; but now he is comforted here, whereas 
you are tormented. Moreover, between us and you a 
great chasm is established…” Luke 16:25-26 

When God created the world He declared that it was 
good and He gave it to all mankind for us to enjoy. 
However, over the years we have created a chasm 
between those who have great gifts and those who do 
not. In today’s Gospel we see that with our own gen-
erosity we must bridge that gap between those who 
have much and those who have little or we may find 
ourselves on the wrong side of the chasm in the next 
life. 

Upcoming in our Parish 

CWL Meeting – Tuesday, Sept. 27 @ 2 pm 
 

AED Training Session 
Thursday, September 29, 12 noon 

 
Knights of Columbus BBQ (by donation) 

K of C Membership Drive 
October 2nd at 12 noon 
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ROSARY COAST TO COAST 2022 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2022 

Times: 4 p.m. Eastern Time/ 3 p.m. Central 
Time/ 2 p.m. Mountain Time/ 1 p.m. Pacific 
Time/ 5 p.m. Atlantic Time/ 5:30 p.m. New-

foundland Time 

Looking for a way to celebrate Thanksgiving? 
This year, Rosary Coast to Coast will be held on 
Sunday, October 9. Pray the Chaplet of the Di-

vine Mercy, the holy rosary and consecration to 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary! Gather the chil-
dren of the world to pray together through the 
recitation of the rosary, ideally in the presence 
of our Eucharistic Jesus in our churches. If not 

possible, pray at home with your families and 
prayer groups! 

 

 

 

PREP – Parish Religious Education Program 

 

Calling all children ages 7 and up!     We will be staring 

classes very soon.  (First Communion and Confirma-

tion!)    If you haven’t already called the parish office to 

register, please do so now!   If you’ve already made con-

tact, Mrs. Redmond will be in touch with you shortly.      

We look forward to getting started again very soon! 

 

The Thrift Store is open late this 
 Friday!    There are great sales on 
these ‘late night shopping’ days! 

Also….we will be selling Pulled pork 
Sandwiches as a continuation of the 
fund raiser for pews in the Shrine! 

Don’t miss out! 
 

 Steps for Parishioners to reg-
ister for free on FORMED 

1. go to signup.formed.org 
2. Type "Agassiz" to find and 
click on our Parish 
St. Anthony of Padua & Our 

Lady of Good Hope7237 Morrow Rd Agassiz BC 
3. Click "Next" 4. Type first and last name as well 
as your personal email address and click "Sign Up" 
 

Pastoral Council News 
 

At the last Pastoral Council Meeting, it was decided 
that it is now time for representatives of our parish to 
be trained for the AED Machine that was purchased 

by the Knights of Columbus pre-COVID. 
 

There will be training for the AED Machine 
this Thursday at 12 noon.   The session will last for 

approximately 1 hour, and the parish will be paying for 
the training ($100 per person)  

If you feel that you could or would be a good 
candidate for this training, please come this  

Thursday at 12 noon.  It is especially important for 
those who are ushers or others who would be 

available to attend in such an emergency  
to come to be trained at this session. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Parish 

Office or Emee Wenk at 604 796 3116 

 
 

 
Thank you to Metro Huculak and his team 
who cooked a lovely dinner on Friday night.    

 Hopefully the first of many to come!! 
What an absolutely beautiful meal!!! 

 
Thank you also to everyone who attended! 

It was wonderful for all of us to be together as 

a parish family!   We are very grateful to our 

Social Committee for helping to strengthen 

our parish community by preparing these 

events for us!  If you’d like to be involved, 

please talk with Metro! 
 

We were able to raise $520.19 to help furnish 
the Shrine with pews!      
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